
 

 
           

 

Town of Beacon Falls 

Open Space & Land Use Committee 

10 Maple Avenue 

Beacon Falls, CT   06403 

 
 
 
June 10, 2015 
 
 
 
Len Greene, Town Clerk 
c/o Beacon Falls Town Hall 
10 Maple Avenue 
Beacon Falls, CT  06403 
 
Dear Mr. Greene: 
 
Please be advised that the scheduled meeting for the Open Spaces and Land Use 
Committee for Wednesday, June 24, 2015 has been cancelled. 
 
A special meeting to be held at the Woodland Regional High School will be scheduled 
sometime in July once the availability of the auditorium and the date has been 
confirmed.   
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Marla Scirpo 
Clerk, Open Spaces & Land Use Committee 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


